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" Health Sciences Libraries “in Ottawa-Hull

Within the Ottawa-Hull area there are
approximately fifteen libraries serving users involved with
the Health®Sciences. It might perhaps be useful for members
of the staffs of all these libraries to get together occasion-

ally to discuss problems they may have in common, and ways in

whjch-they\might cooperate to improve service to their users,
This is done, 1 know, in Toronto, Montreal, and Winnipeg
and probably in other Canadian .urban areas.

{The 1ibrary of the Ottawa Civic is available
for an initia]ﬁmeeting. The first attempt would be of an
exploratory nature --to get opinions on whether a -Health Sciences
Library groupﬂéhould be formed in this region, and if so, establish
subject matter and formats for future meetings. Mrs. Ann Nevill of
the Health Sciences Resource Centre at the Canada Institute for
S¢ientific and Technical Information has indicated that she will
be happy to attend a meeting and help in any way'she can.

If you would be interested in attendingfsuch .
a meeting - to be held Wed., Nov 6 at .8:00 PM in the Medical
Library of the Ottawa Civic Hospital, ‘1063 Carling Ave.,

- please reply to:

Miss Mabel Brown
‘Medical Library
Ottawa Civic Hospital
« 41053 Carling Ave
Ottawa K1Y 4E9

{Telephone: 725-4450)
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